
Dates for your diary Leominster Primary School March 2019 

Monday March 4th  School Nursing Team  in (Heights & Weights Reception  

Year 6 & Reception Pupils 

Tuesday March 5th Year 5 Bikeability 

Year 4 Swimming 

Wednesday March 6th Year 5 Bikeability 

Thursday March 7th World Book Day Activities 

Reception Classes Reading Workshops start—3pm parents invited 

Friday March 8th Year 5 Bikeability 

Dancefest Year 6 Pupils 

Pop up Book Shop  

Year 5 Pottery Day 

Reception Parental Engagement  Maths  9.15—10.15am 

Monday March 11th British Science Week 

Tuesday March 12th Year 5 Bikeability 

Year 4 Swimming 

Wednesday March 13th Year 5 Bikeability 

Science Workshop (KS1 parents invited 2.45—3.15pm) School Hall 

Science Workshop (KS2 parents invited 3.20—4.00pm) School Hall 

Thursday March 14th 9.00—9.45—Science in Nursery (Parents invited) 

9.30—3.00pm School Nurse Drop in (Please speak to the school office 

if you would like to make an appointment) 

2.00– 3.00pm—Science in Reception (parents invited) 

Friday March 15th Red Nose Day—Wear what you like and make a donation to charity 

Year 5 Bikeability 

Dancefest Year 6 pupils 

Monday March 18th Year 2 Spring Poetry Day 

Tuesday March 19th Year 5 Bikeability 

Year 4 Swimming 

Wednesday March 20th 2H Class Assembly (parents invited) 2.40pm 

Friday March 22nd Year 5 Bikeability 

Dancefest Year 6 pupils 

Monday 25th March Hereford Festival (Year 2 Choir)  

Tuesday 26th March Hereford Festival (Year 2 Choir)  

Year 4 Swimming 

Class 2EGS Parents Evening 

Wednesday 27th March 2.00pm—KS1 Spring Performance (parents invited) 

3.30—5.00pm—Parents Evening 

Thursday 28th March Air Ambulance Workshop 

4.00—7.00pm—Parents Evening 

Friday 29th March 2.00pm—KS1 spring Performance (parents invited) 

Dancefest Year 6 pupils 



This half term Reception have 

been learning about Chinese 
New Year and China.  

 
We were very lucky to have 

Glen Parry come into school 

and share his lion dance with 
us. The children loved partici-

pating in the workshops and 
created their own dragon and 

lion dances.  
 

We have had a Chinese restau-

rant in our role play, made 
long and short dragons and 

have even pretended to fly to 
China. The children have had 

lots of fun and also learnt lots 

of new facts. 

Chinese New Year 

Tooth Fairy Visit 

        The Tooth Fairy recently visited pu-
pils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  
Year 1 pupils  learnt that too much 
sugar is bad for their teeth and then 
looked at the amount of sugar in 
different food and drinks. They were 
shocked to learn that a smoothie 
can contain more sugar than a bot-
tle of coke! The children then en-
joyed playing a game, where they 
linked different food and drinks to 
healthy and less healthy teeth.  

 
 
 

In Year 2, the tooth fairies paid the chil-
dren a visit to talk about how to keep 
their teeth clean and healthy. The chil-
dren looked at the different amounts of 
sugar in a variety of foods and drinks and 
sorted which items would be better for 
their teeth. Some of the children tried the 
disclosure tablets to see where they need-
ed to clean their teeth and had fun look-
ing at their purple teeth in the mirror. The 
children had lots of fun brushing up on 
their cleaning skills, practising on a giant 
pair of plastic teeth and all the children 
went home with a brand new tooth brush 
and tube of tooth brush.  

2 

Year 5 Planetarium  visit 

 

On Tuesday 12th February Year 5 were visited by a Planetarium company. 

 

From the outside the Planetarium looked like a charcoal coloured igloo but 

inside it was like the school whiteboards but dome shaped. 

 

Although it looked big outside, inside was much smaller than expected.  

The man used a computer to turn on the Planetarium, it was really cool, 

he zoomed in so that we could look at the moon more effectively.  We 

could also see the stars.  We all thought it was amazing. 

 

Then we watched a film which talked about other planets, such as Nep-

tune, Venus and Mars.  The film talked about planets we could live on, 

and explained how much air we would need and how much water you’d 

need to drink to stay alive, it was a large amount! 

 

We talked about Spacesuits and how being attached to a zip wire would 

enable you to travel around in Space. 

 

Pluto which was shown on the film showed snowmobiles, skiing and snow 

boards, this was because it was colder, also there was less gravity so you 

could perform back and front flips and cars needed special grips so that 

they could stay on the ground. 

 

We all really enjoyed the Planetarium visit. 

Jasmine, Nickolas, Daniel  5M 



On the 29th January, we cele-

brated the story of ‘The wiz-
ard of Oz’ and took part in 

different activities throughout 
the day as part of ‘Wizard of 

Oz day’. In KS1 the children 

dressed up as their favourite 
characters and were lucky 

enough to watch a short pro-
duction of the story, which 

they thoroughly enjoyed! In 
1NH the children also spent 

the day singing songs from 

the film, making ‘yellow brick 
road’ cakes, and creating 

their very own ‘yellow brick 
road’ to rein act the story. 

The children had so much 

fun !and learnt a lot about 
the story.  A big thank you to 

the PTA whose kind donation 
paid for the visit by Hobgoblin  

Theatre. 

Wizard of Oz Day 

If you are parking in George Street please 

parking safely and legally.  Please do not 

park on pavements or block residents’ 

drives. Thank you. 


